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Hello Members!!       
 
Well it’s February and our snow dances worked!! We are able to enjoy our trails we worked so hard getting 
ready! I hope everyone has been out taking advantage of our beautiful trail system. 
 
With all of our grooming efforts to keep our trails in great shape, we had to do some maintenance on the 
groomer. 13 members showed up to change out the front tracks to less worn, a complete grease, complete 
detail inside and out, and added new LED light bars to the front and rear for better visibility.  Thank you to all 
of you who helped.  We would also like to thank Deppe Transit for the shop space to be able to work on it and 
for the materials needed!  BIG thank you to Tim & Willie Deppe. 
 
Our February club ride was cancelled because of poor snow conditions☹"#$.  Thank you Steve Senger for 
coordinating the event.  Hopefully we can do it next year. 
 
ASCSC (Association of Sauk County Snowmobile Clubs) is holding a gun raffle. Tickets will be $10/each or a 
book of 3 for $20. Please contact Eric Lewison at 608-963-4193 if you would like to sell or purchase tickets. 
 
We are planning on holding a snowmobile safety class late summer/early fall of 2021.  Depending on interest, 
we may hold more than one class.  Currently, Randy Benson is our only WI DNR certified instructor.  If anyone 
has any interest in becoming an instructor, please contact the club and we will get you the information 
necessary to become one.  We also need help for these classes such as helpers, and a location. 

NEXT CLUB MEETING: 

When: Wednesday, March 10th, 2021 
Where: Spring Brook Sports Bar & Grill, 242 Lake Shore Dr., WI Dells 53965     
Time:  7:00 p.m.   
*Note: If you would like to patronize our sponsor please arrive early. 



 
 
We would like to see our club grow!  We are always looking for ways to make us more visible to help our club 
grow.  If you have any ideas, please let us know.  Any family members or friends that enjoy snowmobiling, 
please encourage them to join our club!!  Thank you in advance! 
 
See you all at the next meeting!  
Vince & Angie 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please thank our sponsors by supporting them! 
 

 
 
 


